
  

St. Edward Central Catholic High School 
 Attn: Development Office/Tidal Wave 
 335 Locust St. 
 Elgin, IL 60123  

                    
 

 

 

Dear Friend, 

St. Edward Central Catholic High School will be holding its 30th annual benefit auction, Tidal Wave, on 
April 6, 2019. The auction is the chief fundraising event for the college preparatory Catholic high school 
that has been providing exceptional educational, service and leadership opportunities for young men and 
women in the greater Elgin area since 1941.  

Last year, through the great efforts of our volunteers and the generosity of people like you, the event 
raised $160,000. The St. Edward Central Catholic legacy of providing this extraordinary education to 
every student – regardless of his or her financial need – makes the dollars we raise in this event essential. 

   

Would you please consider supporting our event, and the education it makes possible,  
with a sponsorship, advertisement or donation of an auction item? 

  

Your generous support of our school through event sponsorship, advertising in the program book, or 
providing a coveted item for our auction would be greatly appreciated. Recognition of your generosity 
will be seen by hundreds of professionals in our community; this is an investment from which both you 
and St. Edward Central Catholic would benefit. As St. Edward Central Catholic High School is a 501(c)3 
nonprofit, auction item donations and sponsorships are tax deductible to the extent of the law.  

Enclosed you will find sponsorship, advertising and item donation forms, along with a return envelope. 
Please welcome the call you will be receiving from a volunteer member of the Tidal Wave committee. 
Your support, at any level, will be valued and appreciated.  

On behalf of the entire St. Edward Central Catholic family, thank you in advance for your generosity. 
Please do not hesitate to call the Development Office at 847-741-7535 ext. 108 with any questions or 
concerns regarding this request. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Donna Lake 
Director of Development 


